“2-At-All-Times”  
There must always be two people present wherever there are children; this includes all rooms, hallways, etc. Two adults is best; however, one adult and one high school student (16 and older is ideal) is also acceptable based on the student’s maturity. If you have questions please connect with a Kid’s Staff Member.
